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Public Notice – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Electrical testing – March 11
th

  
Elevator service temporarily disrupted 

 
NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY, Wednesday, March 6

th
, 2013 – On the evening of Monday, 

March 11
th
, 2013, beginning at approximately 2000hrs (8:00 PM), annual maintenance will be 

performed on the electrical switch gears at Northumberland Hills Hospital on 1000 DePalma 
Drive.  
 
Visitors are advised that intermittent power disruptions may be experienced throughout the 
building while testing occurs. Elevator service will be unavailable for an interval of 40 consecutive 
minutes. Electrical testing affecting the elevator service is expected to be completed between 
10:00 PM March 11

th
 and 1:00 AM March 12

th
. Precautionary measures will be taken to minimize 

inconvenience. 
 
For information contact Wayne Goodwin, Director, Environmental Services (Northumberland Hills 
Hospital) at 905-377-7774 or wgoodwin@nhh.ca. 

About Northumberland Hills Hospital – Located approximately 100 kilometres east of Toronto, 
Northumberland Hills Hospital (NHH) delivers a broad range of acute, post-acute, outpatient and 
diagnostic services. Acute services include emergency and intensive care, medical/surgical care, 
and obstetrical care. Post-acute specialty services (PASS) include restorative care, rehabilitation 
and palliative care. Mental health care, chemotherapy, dialysis and 16 other ambulatory care 
clinics are offered on an outpatient basis through partnerships with regional centres and nearby 
specialists. NHH offers a full range of diagnostic services, including magnetic resonance imaging 
(MRI), computed tomography (CT) and mammography.  The hospital serves the catchment area 
of west Northumberland County. A mixed urban and rural population of approximately 60,000 
residents, west Northumberland comprises the Town of Cobourg, the Municipality of Port Hope 
and the townships of Hamilton, Cramahe and Alnwick/Haldimand. NHH employs approximately 
600 people and relies on the additional support provided by physicians and volunteers. NHH is an 
active member of the Central East Local Health Integration Network. For more information, 
please visit www.nhh.ca. 
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